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NSW DoE 

Movie Night 
Last Tuesday night saw the first of our Parents & Friends organised events at 

the school – a movie and pizza night for the students and families! The children 

all had a great time and I know the school kitchen was buzzing with work,  

conversation and pizza making by the adults. Thanks to everyone involved,  

I know the P&F have a couple of plans starting to form to make our school an 

even better place for the children.  

 

 

Assessment Snapshot 

Our recent student assessment snapshot provided us with some information  

concerning student growth in both English and Maths skills. We’ve again used 

this information to plan some individual support for students. 

Supporting Learning at Home 

There are many things parents can do to help their children succeed at school. 

Reading at Home – Make reading a part of every day life. Set a time for home 

reading, choose books that the children enjoy, make reading fun and remember 

Patience, Praise and Practice will help lead to success. 

Maths Matters – Skip counting and times table mastery.  

Start by counting in twos, fives, then tens.  

While many maths skills can be assisted with calculators  

and phone apps, learning how to multiply is an essential  

life skill. 
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At school we have 

been learning about 

the planet Venus. 

Venus is the  

hottest planet  

and it is covered in 

volcanos. 

Telisha Y2 

At school we have 

been learning about 

the Solar system. 

Something  

interesting  

about Venus is that 

it has clouds. 

Imogen Y1 

At school we have 

been learning  

different songs  

with Mrs Smyth. 

Alex K 

At school 

we have been  

making space art. 

We have been  

learning about the 

inner planets and 

the outer planets. 

Archer Y2 

We have been  

learning about  

space exploration  

at school. 

We have been  

making straw  

rockets. They  

can be different 

shapes and sizes. 

Hudson Y3 

I have learnt the 

names of all the 

planets and I can  

remember them. 

Adalyn K 

 

 

 

At school we have 

been doing our 

Maths. I am  

interested in  

learning about the 

different planets. 

Leela Y2 

At  school we have 

been learning a song 

about Zippo 

the Hippo. 

Something  

interesting I learnt is 

that Venus squishes 

things. 

Ethan Y2 

At school we have 

been learning that 

the Earth goes 

around the sun. 

Ally Y1 

In school we have  

been learning about 

the solar system and 

the planets. We have 

also learnt a song 

about the planets. 

We made some 

straw rockets and 

launched them,  

trying to land them 

on the mat. 

Emily Y6 

We have been  

learning about the 

solar system. We 

learnt that there are 

rocky planets and 

gas planets. 

Jordan Y5 

Ready, Set, Write 
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In Class 



Movie & Pizza! 

Art with Mrs Smyth 
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The students had a great 
Movie and Pizza night on 
Tuesday. Thank you to the 
parents who came along  
to help make the delicious 
pizzas. 



HEALTH CLINIC NEWS  

The Hill End Health Clinic is open Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays  9.30am - 11.30am. 

Home visits by negotiation.  

The next GP Clinic with Doctor Katrina is on Wednesday 7th June 2023 9.00am - Noon. 

Appointments can be made at Ochre Medical Centre by calling  6331 9444..  

Don’t forget your support of the Hill End Health Clinic is vital for our community.  

 

 facebook.com/det.nsw.edu.au/ 

  

 

AGM 15th MAY 2023 
 

At our recent AGM, the 2022 
Committee was re-elected for 
2023. Memberships remain the 
same as 2022 and are now due. 
 
 

$10 Concession / Student 

$15 Individuals 

$25 Families (2 adults  &  

        2 children) 

$35 Organisations / businesses 

$250 Patron (includes print 

and postage) 

 
 

These can be paid at the Hill End 

Art Gallery with card/cash, direct 

credited to HEAC account with 

name as reference or left at the 

Hill End Post Office, attention 

the Treasurer.  

Thank you. 

We Love Space 


